WESTERLY FIRE DEPARTMENT

7 UNION STREET
WESTERLY, RI 02891
401-596-0402

The local fire authority that performs smoke and carbon monoxide detector
inspections in residential occupancies shall, at the time of the inspection, be allowed
to charge a thirty dollar ($30.00) inspection fee. A sixty dollar ($60.00) fee will be
charged for the first reinspection and a ninety dollar ($90.00) fee will be charged for
all subsequent inspections of the same residential property for improper installation,
wrong location, or the seller’s failure to maintain the agreed upon appointment.

For questions regarding commercial and residential inspections and plan reviews
please call Matt Johns at 401-348-9835. Plans can be dropped off at WIFD, Station
One, 7 Union Street M-F 8-3. Please be certain that property is located within the
Westerly Fire District.

Keep in Mind:

e Residential inspections are scheduled for Tuesday and Friday mornings by
calling 401-596-0402 X 3. |

e Inspectors will not enter property to conduct inspection without a property
owner or representative present. ‘ | o

¢ Monitored alarm systems, a company representative needs to be present
during the inspection. This pertains to combination burglar & fire alarm
systems.

s House number must be prominently displayed per Town of Westerly
ordinance.

e Plug-in carbon monoxide detectors are no longer acceptable.

e Smoke detectors over 10 years old must be replaced, and carbon monoxide
detectors over 7 years old must be replaced.

e Certificates are good for 120 days from the date of the inspection.



